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Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 2:35:53 PM

Dear Committee members,
 
I am very concerned that the Government has legislated against constituents being required to
show identification before voting.     We, the public have to show personal ID for almost every
transaction or prove ID for any phone enquiry we make, so it seems incredible that this
legislation was passed through Parliament.       Fraud seems to be rife in most situations in life
and certainly voting would be no exception.    My wife and I implore you to reconsider this
decision and have it overturned.   Please reintroduce ID requirement for all electoral
functions.
 
Yours sincerely
 
 
Warwick & Jenny Winfield

Warner  QLD  4500
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